
 

 

 

 

 

 

           
          14 March 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Our Easter Hat Parade is fast approaching! Each year students create their own Easter basket which 
they place on their desk on the day of the parade and Easter eggs are placed in these. Please speak 
to your child’s class teacher if you do not wish your child to receive a Cadbury hollow egg in their basket 
this year.  
 
We are looking forward to a wonderful day celebrating and seeing the creative Easter Hats and  
Eggoramas designed by the students! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kelly Cutter 
Teacher – Tower Street Public School 
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